U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
4401 North Fairfax Drive
Arlington, VA 22203
To Whom It May Concern:
It is my understanding that a Federal proposal may be in the works to ban ownership of pythons and boas.  
In response to Question #1:  As of July 1, 2007, in the state of Florida, one must pay $100 for a permit to possess a Reptile of Concern (ROC).  In addition, the licensee must meet new stricter caging and facility requirements.  These reptiles are required to have a PIT tag, also referred to as a microchip.  There are stiff penalties in place for individuals who do not comply with these regulations.  The requirements listed above should discourage all but the most dedicated and serious pet owner and hobbyist.
In response to Question #3:  I have seen a remarkable decline in businesses which sell pythons and boas to the public here in Northeast Florida.
Therefore, given all the regulations that are in place here in the state of Florida alone, I feel a ban of these reptiles is totally inappropriate.
Once again, it seems like our civil liberties are under attack.
I am urging the parties concerned not to pass this ban.
Most Sincerely

Cynthia Marsh
Melrose, FL 32666
USA
  

(Change and insert your name, address, phone, date)

